
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 23, 2014 

 

Dear Parents, 

We will have three positions available on the Ridgeline Elementary Community Council for the           
2014 – 2015 school year.  We are looking for parents from both the Highland and Suncrest 
communities who would be interested in serving on this council.  The parent with the highest 
votes from each community will be selected. The third position will be filled be the nominee 
receiving the third highest number of votes. 

The purpose of the School Community Council is to build communication between the school 
and parents.  They will also advise and vote on spending School Trust Land funds.  Those 
serving on the Community Council will need to attend four to six meetings a year to discuss 
school issues.  The term of office is two years.  Names of those applying will be placed on a 
ballot, and an election will be held May 21 through 23. 

If you would like to be considered for the School Community Council, please complete this form 
and return it to the office by Wednesday April 30.  The names of those running will be posted on 
the school doors and the school website Wednesday, May 7. 

 

Please check one of the boxes below. 

          I live in the Highland area   

          I live in the Suncrest area 

 

I would like to run for School Community Council. 

Name _____________________________________________________ 

Address ____________________________________________  City ______________________ 

Home phone ____________________________  Cell phone _____________________________ 

                                                                                                                                                                


